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Removing the Mask

Thisis a program for adolescents in grades 7 to 12 who are
grieving as the result of the death of someane they love.

This program will be held Tuesday evenings from 5:30 - 7:30
February 19:and 26, March 5, 12,2nd 26,and April 2, 2019

Location: Sherwood Park Education Centre (Room 111)

Registration is required as space is limited to 12 participants.
For more information, contact Lindsay Latham:
902-563-4551 or latham@gnspes.ca
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